
 

Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

             570-742-7315 
                www.cmfmilton.org 
Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 

 
Our church office is open 

M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
 

 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

JoAnne Geiger 
(Congregational Ministries) 

joanne@cmfmilton.org 
Jim Hostetter 

(Youth and Young Adults) 
jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 

amy@cmfmilton.org 
Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 

office@cmfmilton.org 

 

 Looking Ahead  

February 26 Women’s Retreat  
February 27 Fellowship Brunch (No Sunday school) 
February 27 Roller Skating at Trout Pond Park 
February Rod-Building Class 
March 2 Lent Begins 
March 9 Soup & the Word Luncheon 
March 26  Trip to Museum of the Bible, Washington, DC  
March 27 Lenten Prayer Gathering 
April 10 Palm Sunday 
April 14 Maundy Thursday Service 
April 17 Easter 

 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God’s presence and enjoy your  
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed  

nursery, Children’s Church for ages 3 – 1st grade,  
which will be dismissed during the worship service,  

and Sunday school for all ages. If you need assistance  
in finding any of these areas, an usher or greeter will  

gladly help you. Please take time to sign in on  
the red attendance register in your row. 

 

”Wings Like Eagles” 
Isaiah 40:27-31 

.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 
 

What reminds you most readily of God’s greatness? 
 
 
 
 
 
How do you cope with the big questions of “How can God…?” 
when confronted with real human tragedy? 
 
 
 
 
 
Have your circumstances ever convinced you that God is 
angry at you or that He is ignoring you? Do you feel that 
way now? 
 
 
 
 
 
“Theology” is primarily the pursuit to understand God: His 
attributes and His character. What has your recent engagement 
with the Scripture revealed to you about God and His character? 

Community 
Mennonite Fellowship 

 

February 13, 2022 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:audrey@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


   

 
Two more weeks in Alaska! Kids in preschool (age 4) 

through fifth grade are invited to join us as we “travel” to Alaska to 
learn about how God can help us to face disappointment in our 
lives. We will meet Wednesday nights, through February 23, 
from 6:30-8:00 PM. Check-in starts at 6:15 PM. This week is   
Valentine’s Day, so wear or bring something you love!  Hope 
you can make it! 

Prayer and anointing: After the sermon this morning, we 
will have a time of anointing with oil and prayer. If you 
have a prayer request or need, prayer team members will 
be available to pray with you following the anointing. We 
encourage you to partake of this special time of prayer.  

 

Ladies! Sign up today for our 2022 Women’s Retreat, 
‘Soul Care, Slowing down to notice God’s presence.’ Come 
share a day with our guest speaker, LaVonne Yoder of 
GuideSpring! Join us from 8:30 AM-4:30 PM, at CMF 
on Saturday, February 26. Breakout sessions include: Prayer 

Collage with Lois Miller, Movement for Body and Soul with Dawn 
Shawley of the Miller Center, and Artistic Meditations on Scripture 
with JoAnne Geiger. Massage Therapist Jess Beachey will offer 
‘chair massages.’ See details in lobby. Registrations and payments 
can be put in JoAnne Geiger’s mailbox. Take a day to slow down… 
 

Young Women, ages 14-18, you are invited to the Women’s Retreat 
as well! $20 fee for youth. See JoAnne Geiger for details. 
 
Ready for a stamp in your Passport? “Journey Through the Bible 
Passports” are still available in the lobby. Have your passport stamped 
for each book read and every trail completed. If you have not picked 
up copies for your family members, grab some today. Don’t worry 
about taking too many...we will print more if needed! We hope you 
will join us on this amazing adventure through God’s Word! 
 

Have you ordered your Chicken Pot Pie? The legendary, 
kettle-cooked, wood-fired Pot Pie will be cooked this Saturday. If 
you have not ordered yet, contact Jim Hostetter this week to 
see if quarts are still available. Cost is $10/quart, and will 
benefit our youth’s summer mission trips. If there are any 
extras, they will be available next Sunday after church.  

 
Family Fellowship Brunch and Roller Skating! On 
Sunday, February 27, stay after the morning worship 
service for a fellowship brunch. Please bring enough food 
for your family and some to share. Breakfast foods are 
requested as well as light lunch fare options. There will 
be no Sunday school classes that day. Later, join back 
up at Trout Pond Park, Muncy, for roller skating from 2:00
-5:30 PM. $6.00 admission fee and skate rentals: $2 for 
kids, $3 adults. Let’s Roll! 

Youth and Young Adult Ministries 
 

“Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 

Ignite & C4 Wednesday Youth: Worship, games, friendship, 
and food. Ignite, from 6:00-8:00 PM, and C4, from 7:00-9:00 PM. 
“WSDM” - a spinoff series from “Sweat More in Practice, Bleed 
Less in Battle. Be a Disciple.” 
  

Pot Pie: Join together this Friday and Saturday, February 
18 & 19, for this Youth team event. Cook homemade noodles, 
cut  veggies, pull apart chickens (dead ones), and stoke the 
outdoor wood fires. Sign up for a work slot. We are raising 
funds for our big C4 and Ignite summer trips. Please be 
sure to sell all the quarts on your order sheet. 

  
“Save the Date”: Look ahead to the many exciting events in 
2022. Check out our Online Newsletter (link found on CMF’s 
webpage and below) and mark your calendars so you don’t miss 
these many opportunities. Dates are known for Ignite Summer 
Camp, C4 Summer Mission Trip to Chicago, Pot Pie Fundraiser 
Event, 30-Hour Famine, Youth Sunday, and Fall Camps. 

 
Young Adults 

 

Young Adult Sunday morning connection: Talk to 
Chris Long or Jim Hostetter about upcoming opportunities 
and how you can join in. 
  
Interested in connecting with other young adults weekly? 
See Mike Yoder or Jim Hostetter about weekly gatherings.    

Two new adult Sunday school classes will be offered this spring, 
beginning March 6: “Holiness: Living the Christian Life in the     
Modern World,” led by Joshua Knapp, and “Vanishing Grace,” book 
by Philip Yancey, led by Larry Seibert. Please sign up in the lobby, 
so we can prepare accordingly. 
 

A Little Lambs Preschool Open House will be held on 
Thursday, March 3, from 6:00-7:30 PM, for families of     
prospective students for the 2022-23 school year. Applications 

will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis beginning March 1. 
Please share this information with families you know that might be 
interested in preschool for 3, 4, and 5 year-olds. More information 
and application forms can be found on our website: 
www.littlelambsmilton.com, or contact Jan Seibert at 570-238-1267. 
 
Would you like to facilitate, lead, or host a small group this spring? 
What a great way to get to know people, grow together, and deepen 
your walk with Jesus! Please sign up in the lobby and/or reach out 
to JoAnne Geiger at joanne@cmfmilton.org.  
 
Soup and the Word Lenten Luncheons will be held Wednesdays, 
March 9 through April 13, from 12:00-1:00 PM, at First Presbyterian 
Church, 47 Walnut Street, Milton. All are invited! The free meals, 
provided by the Milton Ministerium, are followed by a short meditation 
by a local pastor. A schedule of churches providing soup and a message: 
March 9 New Hope Church 
March 16 Salvation Army 
March 23 First Baptist Church 
March 30 Meadowbrook Christian School 
April 6  St. Joseph Catholic Church 
April 13  Community Mennonite Fellowship 
 
A bus trip to Museum of the Bible in Washington, DC is planned 
for Saturday, March 26. Come join us! Cost is $50 per person, and 
includes travel via chartered bus and a ticket into the museum. The 
cost of meals is pay-on-your-own. It’s sure to be a fun day with a 
brief stop at the Tidal Basin to see the cherry blossoms! Sign up in 
the lobby and see Jane Wirt or Alesia Foster with any questions. 

 
Spring editions of the Rejoice daily devotionals (March-May) 
are available in the foyer, at the seating area by the west entrance.  
 
In case of inclement weather, check CMF’s website: cmfmilton.org 
or WGRC’s website: wgrc.com, for possible cancellation of services. 
 

 
 

See youth event details at:  

https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 
 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  

Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

Room  # Name of Class Teachers 

201/202  Genesis Jim Schompert 

203/204  Colossians Josh Blank 

Winter Adult Sunday School Classes  

Children’s Ministry 

 

Last Week’s Attendance:  
     Worship service 247 (184 in person, 63 online)         
  Sunday school 102 
 
Last Week’s Tithes & Offerings:  $9,550 
     Weekly Need to Meet Budget: $10,160  

http://www.littlelambsmilton.com
mailto:joanne@cmfmilton.org
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142

